
On Friday the 16th of November 2018, members of the choir took part in 

a multicultural day at Ambarvale High School, in Rosemeadow, south 

west of Sydney.  They gave a workshop on the origin of Welsh male 

voice choirs and introduced the students to the Welsh national anthem, 

My Hen Glaw Fy Nhadau (Land of My Fathers).  In turn they were 

serenaded by a harmony quartet of the students.   

The choir members also sang four songs at the multicultural concert held 

in the assembly hall, and were very well received.  It was a most 

enjoyable day for the members of the choir. 

The following is from an email sent to the choir's president by Claire 

Simpson, who organised the visit on behalf of the school. 

   

….. We have not stopped speaking about Multicultural day and your 

presence and performance. The boys are going to continue to sing.  

…. 

Please pass on my many thanks and admiration, thank you from the 

young guys you worked with and from the whole school for being part of 

our day. I hope that you can come back very soon!!! 

Regards, 

Claire Simpson 

HSIE Teacher 

Ambarvale High School 

HSIE Faculty 

  

 

 


